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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 10th July 2006
Question No  6
Question:
Cllr F. McCarthy
“To ask the Manager whether the Council has any responsibility for monitoring the fumes and pollution arising from jets taking off over houses adjacent to aerodromes; whether if it would monitor such atmospheric pollution levels if requested, either free of charge or for a fee; if it is not its responsibility whether the Manager could point out which agency is, in fact responsible; and if he will make a statement on the matter?”
Reply:
The Council’s Environmental Health Officers do not monitor the fumes and pollution arising from jet planes. Any such testing would require to be done under laboratory conditions or alternatively a fixed air monitoring unit would have to be installed adjacent to the aerodrome.  

The matter will be raised with the Irish Aviation Authority to ascertain what, if any, regulations apply and information obtained will be conveyed to the Councillor as soon as possible.
